
Dear Mr. 

Recruitment and Retention Center 
Washington, DC 20505 

14 September 2009 

- -------------':::::::::::~-------

Thank you for your interest in the CST Division. As our representative explained to 
you, competition for employment is very keen at this time because we have an abundance 
of qualified people applying for the limited number of positions available. We have 
reviewed your qualifications, and unfortunately we do not have a position to offer you in 
CSTD at this time. 

Our r~cruiter enjoyed talking with you and regrets that our response could not be more 
favorable. We thank you for your interest in Agency employment and wish you the best 
of luck in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Av\'~ reC1 L. GoLe 
Hiring Official 




